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Leonard Ruff

From: Jim Vane <jvane@centeris.com>
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 12:52 PM
To: Leonard Ruff
Cc: Jim Vane; Dave Vranizan (Benaroya
Subject: Benaroya Representative for South Hill Building and Technology-Centeris Data Center Project
Attachments: City of Puyallup Permit for Concrete Pads 1-26-24.pdf

Hello, Leonard Ruff will be acting as an agent for Benaroya Capital, LLC and will be representing us for the 
project described on the attached permit. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Jim  
 
Jim Vane 
Data Center Manager, 
Centeris Data Center 
Site Manager 
SHBTC Buildings and Grounds 
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